
Dream Country – Newsletter.  

 I can’t believe we’re in Term 5. This has been a brilliant term 
we all worked hard in all our learning. All of the you were a 
credit to yourselves with how hard you worked in Term 4. 
Our attendance was excellent, the attendance trophy was 

in our class twice this last Term, we also had fun time from 
our Teacher’s choice. Feel like a very proud teacher and I 
hope you are all proud of yourselves too. We are looking 
forward to more exciting and fully engaged learning this 

Term.   

 



Literacy Term 5 was awesome, we enjoyed our fiction story 
‘Hortense and her Shadow’ we managed to write our own 
fantastic summary of the story. In the non-fiction section we 
were amazing newspaper reporters, reporting about the 
bandits’ unexpected visit to Hortense’s house. I’m really 

excited to our Term 6 story. 

Mathematics We are moving onto time, we have just 

covered Multiplication. We worked really hard learning our 

2,3,4,5,8 and 10 times table, we also used stem sentences to 

multiply and divide by 10. We also had a fabulous of finding 

amounts of fractions. We are looking forward to yet another 

good time in Term 6, learning about Time.  

 

 



Topic This has certainly been an interesting term, as we 
managed to use Atlases to visit different Mountains and Rivers 
of the UK and the World. Continents and the UK is our exciting 
Term 6 area of study.  

 

 

Science Well done to you all, we had fun learning about 
Humans and animals in Science. Let’s explore more 
scientifically in term 6. 

We are incredibly proud of our hard work in term 5 including 

our attendance. I am excited to start term 6, and I know you 

are too. 


